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2018



The Manteno Police Department obtained 4 in car video systems through the Illinois training and Standards Board Grant this past September.  Two of the 4 units were installed and utilized by the Manteno Police Department in fully marked squad cars.  


The Manteno Police Department shift supervisors and administrators currently review in-car camera footage as needed for the creation of case files for video evidence obtained.  Supervisors and Administrators are also authorized to review relevant recordings any time they are investigating alleged misconduct or reports of meritorious conduct or whenever such recordings would be beneficial in reviewing an officer’s performance.  Currently we have not had any officer complaints where the video footage was utilized


[bookmark: _GoBack]The Manteno Police Department has used obtained footage for investigations and arrests and copies of the videos have been sent to the States Attorney’s Office; however, at this time we are not aware of any footage that has been utilized in court for prosecution or the dispositions of the cases.  Currently videos have not been used for any civil or internal investigations. (See Report)

This report has been completed by Lieutenant Brian J. Lockwood of the Manteno Police Department.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Lieutenant Brian J. Lockwood
(815)929-4816
blockwood@villageofmanteno.com








